
From: Brian Thorn  

Sent: 06 July 2022 21:59 

To: Tony Young  

Cc: dianamscarrott  

Subject: Re: Planning and listed building applications - 2022/0311/P & 2022/1955/L - 6-14 Tavistock 

Place (including Tamar House, no. 12) 

 

Hi Tony, 

  

The new dormers would be code 4 lead flashing returns to match existing. 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Brian  

 


